
Zen House

NEWSLETTER
September - October

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Lambs
The Lambs have enjoyed learning 
about ‘People Who Help Us’, especially 
about the Dentist and how we can take 
care of our teeth. We have investigat-
ed:  brushes, tooth paste and teeth as 
part of the topic and loved painting our 
own junk model teeth to take home. 
The children have explored the story 
“Smiley Crocodile” and loved seeing 
the crocodile’s big mouth full of teeth. 

Farmers
The Farmers have been developing 
the food box we use in Farmers room 
at meal times. By enhancing this, it 
has sparked a new enthusiasm for 
learning about where food comes 
from and how things are made. The 
children have also experienced 
making different foods and baking 
with Jake. One of their favourite 
activities involved exploring different 
fruits and discovering the different 
kind of seeds inside all the fruits they 
eat. We then took these and planted 
them outside. We are excited to see 
what happens next! 

Whole setting
We have been looking at how we 
can promote risky play as a setting. 
We have been using lots of pallets 
and loose parts to promote opportu-
nities to take appropriate risks on a 
day to day basis in the nursery. The 
whole setting has enjoyed finding 
resources and using them with the 
children.

Dates for the 
diary
17/9/19:

Parent council meeting 
1.00pm 

26/9/19:
Mad Hatters Tea Party 

21/10/19:
Halloween Hamper 

Raffle

30/10/19:
Monsters Ball 

Question of the
month?

SEPTEMBER:
Do you know who your
child’s key worker is?


